Year 3 Curriculum Autumn Term 2 2021

We thought you would find it useful to have a clear idea about the skills and vocabulary your child will be learning this term. The information below is, of course, only a
starting point, and they will learn much more than we have written down!

Key Learning: English and maths

Writing
Extend the range of sentences with more than one
clause by using a wider range of conjunctions.
Plan writing by discussing writing similar to their own,
in order to understand and learn from its structure,
vocabulary and grammar
Draft and write by composing and rehearsing
sentences orally,
progressively building a varied and rich vocabulary and
an increasing range of sentence constructions.
In non-narrative writing, use simple organisational
devices.
Evaluate and edit by assessing the effectiveness of
their own writing and suggesting improvements.

Spellings

Teachers teach a range of spelling strategies to the children during the term. Children will be challenged by spellings at their level and the teachers teach the spelling and
the meanings of the year 3 and 4 statutory word list. Teachers will use a range of methods to assess whether the words can be spelt, and they can be used in the correct
context. Children will not have word lists sent home to be learnt for a test unless this is part of a individual plan linked to the needs of that child.
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Whole Class Guided Reading

Planet Omar

Stone Age Boy

The Pebble in my Pocket

The Bare Necessities (Jungle Book)

Gran can you rap? (Essential fiction stage 1)

About skateboarding (Essential non-fiction stage 1)

Autumn Term 2 Key Vocabulary and Skills

This is a brief overview of some of the vocabulary the children will learn this half term. It is the minimum we expect all of the children to know and understand well by the
end of this half term.

Art — Drawing — linked to Stone Age/Bronze Age Topic

History — Stone Age/Bronze Age




PE Football

Science - Rocks
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RSHE (Relationships Sex and Health Education), 1 Decision and No Outsiders
| This half term the children will be using our 1 Decision programme to learn about friendships, bullying, body language and touch

Home Learning

We would like the children to focus on reading and maths as part of their home learning this year. They should be reading as often as possible, but at least 3 times a week.
This should be independent, shared with an adult or being read to by an adult. Usually, they will be reading their Accelerated Reader book, which they can then quiz on in
school, but it may also be reading magazines, comics, instructions or online items.

In maths the children will be expected to complete the online learning set by their teacher. For this half term this will be continuing with NumBots, which the children have
been using in class. They should spend 20-30 minutes on this each week.

If you are having problems with any online learning, including access, please contact your child’s teacher.



